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Comments: I am Kent Guthrie.  I own property at 21719 White Gate Lane, within the Zeppelin Project.  The

Zeppelin Project has our full support.  We have noticed that recent (what we believe to be commercial)

logging/thinning activity on Forest Service land varies in the degree of professional standards, ie. the logging that

was done within the last ten years behind our property is less than ideal.   Other areas that have been logged

within the last two years adjacent to our property has much more asthetic appeal.  Recent storms and wind have

topped many trees in the area, creating dead standing timber and ground level fuel hazards.  We would hope that

these areas would be cleaned up as part of the commercial thinning efforts.  Again, we are 100% on board with

the Zeppelin Project and would like to explore the NRCS CIS project for our property.  We appreciate the hard

work and efforts of the NFS in the Black Hills.

Sincerely, Kent R. Guthrie


